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A Message From Mr Applegate  
 

Welcome back! We hope you have had a 
wonderful Christmas break, and that 2018 has 
started well. It’s a tough getting going, but we are 
excited about the year ahead. 
 
Before the break, you should have received your 
child’s end of term report. We know it is a new 
system but we hope you find it valuable to be able 
to track your child’s progress more carefully 
throughout the year. We are running Parents’ 
Evenings slightly earlier this year to provide an 
opportunity to talk about progress. Your feedback 
about the reports is very welcome too. We want to 
improve them for next time. Online booking for 
parents’ evening appointments are 15th – 26th Jan. 
 
We’re pleased to announce our new pastoral team 
called ‘The Ark’. Mrs Greer leads our team of Miss 
Campbell and Mrs Bennett in offering support to 
our children in a variety of ways. 
 
Finally, if you have a question or an issue, please do 
contact your child’s class teacher first of all. They 
may speak to the year group leader. If things can’t 
be answered or resolved, then our senior 
leadership team will help out too. Thank you. 

Respond To School At Home 
 

Our theme in the New Year will be ‘humility’- serving 
others, being unselfish, thinking of others more highly 
than ourselves. We will look at how Jesus was a great 

example of what it means to be humble and serve 
others. We will also be looking at a different learning 
behaviour each week. We’ll let you know the learning 
behaviour so that you can talk about it at home, too. 

 

INSET Day 
Friday 19th January 

 
Parents’ Evenings 

Wed 31st an 4pm-6.30pm 
Mon 5th Feb 4pm-6.30pm 
Thurs 8th Feb 5pm-8pm 

New mobile number or email address? 
 

Don’t forget to let the office know. It’s vital that we 
have correct and current contact details. Thanks! 

Clubs 
 

A letter about the 
clubs on offer this 
term has gone out. 

Please return 
ASAP. Thank you. 

 

Tech @ School 
 

Please don’t bring 
in technology like 
Fit Bits or Apple 

Watches. We think 
they are great, but 

not at school  

News Update – Friday 5sth January, 2018 
 

  

Internet Safety- For Parents 
Monday 15th Jan, 6:30pm 

Come and hear from Paul Hay, internet safety 
expert. He will be running workshops for children 
in day, and an information session for parents in 

the evening at 6:30pm. 
 
 

NSPCC Workshops 
Tues 23rd Jan, Thurs 1st Feb 

The NSPCC are running assemblies and workshops 
for children about ‘Pants are Private’. Please speak 
to your child’s teacher in advance if you feel your 

child may find these sessions difficult for any 
reason. See the ‘letters’ section on our website for 

more information. 

 



Wk Beg Learning Behaviour Key Question 

4.1.18 Respect What is humility? 

8.1.18 Curiosity Jesus' humility 

15.1.18 Risk Taking Why is humility important? 

22.1.18 Pride What types of humility are there? 

29.1.18 Resilience Why is humility important to Christians? 

5.2.18 Responsibility How can humility make a difference? 
 

We’ve reviewed our homework 
policy. Homework at St Mark’s 

should: 
- Re-inforce learning of key skills 
- Build discipline and pride 
- Support parent/child 

engagement 
- Be achievable 
- Increase in amount as the child 

gets older 
- Not be overwhelming for 

children, parents or teachers. 
- Prepare children for the 

demands of secondary school. 

Look out for the year group 
newsletters coming out soon, 

telling you of the projects being 
taught this term. 

Don’t forget that teachers write a 
fortnightly update about what is 
happening in their year group. 

 
Visit our website and click on the correct 
link. The updates also get published to 
our Facebook page. 

Don’t forget that any planned absence from school needs to be requested using a 
school form. The school follows Hampshire’s policy on absences and penalty 
notices. A school has to do significant paperwork when a penalty noticed is issued- 
equivalent to several hours per penalty notice. In a school our size, this is a 
significant amount of time that gets redirected from other tasks. 

  

 
 
 

 
Spring Term Summer Term 

 
Internet Safety Workshop 

Monday 15th January 
 

INSET day 
Friday 19th January 

 
Parents’ Evenings 

Wed 31st an 4pm-6.30pm 
Mon 5th Feb 4pm-6.30pm 
Thurs 8th Feb 5pm-8pm 

 
Half-term 

Feb 12th – 16th  
 

INSET day 
Thursday 29th March 

 
  Easter break 

Mar 30th – Apr 13th   

 
First day 

Monday 16th April 
 

May Day Bank Holiday 
May 7th  

 
Half-term 

May 28th – June 1st 

 
INSET day 

Monday 4th June 
 

Last day of term 
July 23rd 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Themes 

This 

Half-term 

Dates for your diary…. 



 

Advice on 
Childhood 
Illnesses 


